
The LAUC-I Executive Board and Program Committee invite you to attend the next Lunch with 
LAUC-I: a discussion on Second Life (the popular interned based virtual world) and libraries. 
Mitchell Brown and Andrew Harris will explain how Second Life works, why it is so popular, 
and most importantly, how it can be used in education and instruction. Please bring your 
questions for them.  

Andrew Harris' participation in this program once again brings UCI student experience to the 
discussion. Andrew is a senior, majoring in English Literature, as well as a Student Assistant 4 in 
circulation at Grunigen Medical Library. He will begin working on his MLIS this fall. 

Wednesday, March 21, 2007 
LL 570 
12:00 - 1:00 pm 

More information on Second Life:  

Second Life home page: http://secondlife.com/ 

Wikipedia entry on Second Life: http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Second_Life 

Jenny Levine's very interesting blog entry on the intersection of Second Life and libraries: 
http://www.theshiftedlibrarian.com/archives/2006/04/12/second_library.html 

--- 

As always, light refreshments will be served.  

If the time does not coincide with your normal lunch, please be sure to obtain supervisory 
approval.  

 
 
--  
Ryan Hildebrand, Special Collections and Archives Cataloger 
UCI Libraries, P.O. Box 19557 
University of California, Irvine, CA 92623-9557 
Telephone: (949) 824-2263 | Fax: (949) 824-2472 
 


